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Subject: Rejection and new proposal for Project Number: RES-PROJ24-0004

From: theresa nauschuetz   
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 10:55 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Kowalski, Matthew <MKowalski@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Rejection and new proposal for Project Number: RES-PROJ24-0004 

Good morning,  

Would like to again express displeasure with the above suggested Project. 

Respectfully, we would like to propose the following instead.  

The City of Ann Arbor either purchase this parcel from the developer or swap this parcel to create an 
extension of Cranbrook Park. It could be used as a beautiful first City of Ann Arbor pavilion park to serve as a 
major entry to the City of Ann Arbor when entering from I94.  A sign could be placed here as well, "Welcome 
to Ann Arbor (with any other addition, i.e. greenest city, greener, living, home of the University of 
Michigan.)  Native plants, tor rain gardens could be placed  as well to help keep our beautiful city cooler, to 
help with global warming.  The park might also have a a stone path or a labyrinth?    

If this is not possible we would suggest; 

That is does not adhere to not adhere to the City of Ann Arbor Comprehensive Plan 
(https://www.a2gov.org/departments/planning/pages/city-master-plan.aspx) of affordable, 
sustainability and equitable development planning which this project is not.  Instead of putting up a 5-story 
complex.  Put in a smaller complex where the condos/homes can be purchased.    

Thank you so much,  
Rodney and Theresa Nauschuetz 


